
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Nursery this term we will be looking at a range of Traditional tales such as; Red Riding Hood, The 

Gingerbread man, and the Enormous Turnip. We shall also be learning about different traditional 

tales from around the world. We will be exploring our own families and talking about our 

Grandmother, and why she is special to us. We will look at maps and make our own using both large 

equipment, and paper. Also, we will explore the season of summer and talk about the changes of the 

seasons throughout the year.   

 

                                       
 

 

In our English work we will focus on storytelling and will remember repetitive phrases from the 

stories and use props and masks to help us retell. We shall continue our phonics learning, listening to 

the phonemes and syllables we can hear in words, and will use the traditional tales to help us with 

our rhyming words.  

 

In our Maths work we shall continue using natural resources to help us subitise small amounts, and 

to compare quantities. We will also be linking our work on the Enormous turnip to look at different 

sizes, and to explore what enormous means!  
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